

Please help us evaluate our ability to get messages out to our city school parents, students and community members. You will be asked to evaluate several marketing projects currently being considered by Klamath Union High School. Your input and evaluation is very important aspect on how effective this marketing campaign will be implemented.

Adults are asked to attend at 9AM, Thursday, July 20th in the Mt. Thielsen room located at the Oregon Tech student union building. KU students are asked to attend at 10AM. Both focus groups will last about 30 minutes.

Thank you for your support. If you have questions, please contact Dan Stearns at 541-891-7511 (stearnsd@kfalls.k12.or.us).

Dr. Paul Hillyer Superintendent, Klamath Falls City Schools